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Public meeting on SH-53 improvements in Carter County Jan. 31

Representatives from the Oklahoma Department of Transportation will be in Springer on
Tuesday, Jan. 31, to discuss proposed improvement plans for SH-53 in Carter County.

Citizens are asked to attend this informational meeting and give their input on two
projects, which will address more than nine miles of SH-53 from about five miles east of
the SH-76 junction and extending about nine miles to the east. The projects are
estimated at $35.5 million to reconstruct the pavement and shoulders and to make
improvements to eight bridges in this corridor.

SH-53 Public Meeting
Tuesday, Jan. 31

6 p.m.
Milo Baptist Church in Springer
23166 SH-53

Persons who would like to attend this meeting but find it difficult due to disability,
architectural barrier, or other special needs, or who require a sign-language interpreter,
may contact Frank Roesler Ill, ODOT Public Involvement Specialist at (405) 521-2350,
froesler@odot.org.

--www.okladot.state.ok.us--

(Editors and News Directors: For questions, please call the ODOT Media & Public
Relations Division at 405-521-6000.)

""The mission of the Oklahoma Department of Transportation is to provide a safe, economical, and
effective transportation network for the people, commerce and communities of Oklahoma."
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